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March 26th, 2020 

Tender Submission Notice 

 

 

 

Due to the recent events regarding COVID-19 the Municipality of Magnetawan has made the decision to 

allow for electronic submission of tenders but will still require the deposit to be submitted within the specified 

time in the Tender. The Municipal Office is closed to the public currently, but there is a drop box located at 

the front of the building to the left of the small door. The Municipality of Magnetawan will be continuing the 

formal tender opening process as outlined in the Tender document. We will be ensuring physical distancing 

during the opening process and ask that if you are feeling unwell or are exhibiting any symptoms of COVID 

– 19, please do not attend.   

 

 

Please forward any questions or concerns regarding the submission process to Nicole Gourlay, Deputy Clerk. 

All questions regarding tender will be posted on the appropriate date on our website under RFP/Tenders. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Nicole Gourlay 

Deputy Clerk  

 

 


